October 18, 2021
Dear Stevens High School Parents, Guardians, Students, and Staff,
This letter is to communicate that at Stevens, since October 4th, there have been 15 reported cases of Covid. Additionally today there were two more reported cases at SHS and one at the RISE program, which is housed at the SRVRTC. Per standard protocol, please follow the recommendations as outlined by the NH Department of Health and Human Services (DHHS). Please continue to attend classes and self-monitor for symptoms for the next 14 days.
The recommendations may be found here: self-observation guidelines.
 I have included the following documents for you to reference regarding quarantining, self-observation, and isolation:
·        Self-Observation Guide for People Exposed to COVID-19 Who Are Not Required to Quarantine
·        Quarantine Guide for Unvaccinated People Exposed to COVID-19 in their Household 
·        Isolation Guide for People Who Have COVID-19
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact our lead nurse Roni Januszewski,RN at vjanuszewski@sau6.org or your school nurse Ruth Smolnik, RN via email at rsmolnik@sau6.org . 
Thank you for your continued efforts in keeping our schools and community safe during these times. We will continue to mask, social distance, and sanitize as directed by our Matrix.   Our top priority is to keep our students happy, safe, and in school.  Please remember to complete the home screening tool daily, and if you're not feeling well, please stay home. 
 
Sincerely,

Patricia Barry
Principal, Stevens High School
603-543-4220 ext. 1004

